
 

   NORTHWEST REGION NEWS 
2017 Fall Conferences!  

 
Penta Career Center ~ October 5 

Four County Career Center ~ October 19 

Video Contest   
What Does Kindness Mean at YOUR SCHOOL? 

The Region is EXCITED to unveil the Great Kindness 
Challenge! Grab teachers, principals, bus drivers, secretaries, 
school board members, parents and community members, et.al 
and send us a 90-second video of the acts of kindness at your 
school. Creativity and Participant Variety are key criteria.  

Two videos will be highlighted at the Penta Career Center 
Conference and two videos will be highlighted at the Four 
County Career Center Conference and the winner from 
each will be placed on the OSBA Website. Contact Judy May 
for more information or visit 
www.ohioschoolboards.org/northwest-region for directions! 
Due June 30!! 

Excellence in Community Service Award 
Humanitarian Award 

NW Region Outstanding Leadership Award 
Download the Nomination form at www.ohioschoolboards.org/northwest-region. 

Due June 30th! 

 

 

Recognize YOUR Superstars at one of the NW Fall Conferences: 
 
There is NO BETTER way to say THANK YOU publicly to those AMAZING members of your district, such as 
bus drivers, teachers, cafeteria staff, community volunteers, secretaries, principals, students, parents……  

Gary Roser, Anthony Wayne Local 
(Lucas) — 25 years of service 

Pam Gerhardinger, Anthony Wayne 
Local (Lucas) — 15 years of service 

Emily Ebaugh, Bryan City 
15 years of service 



 

Nominate a Peer for OSBA’s Most Prestigious Award 

The NW Region Executive Committee plans events 
and addresses concerns of the region. There are 20 
counties and our goal is to have at least ONE board 
member from each county on our committee. We meet 
3 times per year (two luncheon meetings in February 
and June and a meeting at Capital Conference). You 
will find SMALL time commitment and BIG rewards! 

The NW Region Executive Committee is Seeking Members from 
Auglaize, Fulton, Hardin, Henry, Mercer, Paulding and Williams      

                                         Counties ~ We need your Voice!  

Pellentesque: 

Consider submitting a 
nomination for one of your 
peer board members for this 
most esteemed honor. All 
nominees are honored and 
presented a plaque at one of 
the Fall Conferences with one 
nominee being selected to 
represent the region on the 
All-Ohio School Board. 
Download a form today at 
www.ohioschoolboards.org. 
Nominations are due by June 
30. 

Northwest Region Veteran 
Board Members will be 
recognized during the 

Region’s Fall Conferences 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10, 15, 20, 35 & 
40 Year 

Veteran School Board 
Members will be 

Honored! 


